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Welcome, to our newsletter in which we hope to bring you news and views that will be of interest. Any comments or suggestions for the next issues would be welcome please send to our new and updated e-mail address:  selicb.mawbeygp@nhs.net
Patient feedback and Patient Engagement 
We would be delighted to hear from all of our patients. We use all of the feedback we receive to improve the service. Please visit our website to leave us some feedback, we would greatly appreciate it.
Appointments

At present we are operating an emergency triage system in the morning which means that if you call between 0800 and 1030 Monday to Friday we can ask a GP to call you back if your medical issue needs urgent assessment by a medical professional. If you have an issue you would like to be seen for outside of these hours, please call 111.
Please note that if you have any eye-related issues that we would ask you to visit a local Minor Eye Conditions Service Pharmacy. Please use the link below to find your nearest participating pharmacy. If the pharmacist thinks you need to be seen by a GP they will signpost you to us.

https://primaryeyecare.co.uk/find-a-practice/ 

Please also ask our reception staff about the HUB appointments that are available outside of our practice – please use these appointments when availability is limited within the practice. The HUB has plenty of appointments with GP’s, Nurses, HCA’s and Pharmacists and these are a mixture of face to face appointments and telephone consultations, based at other Lambeth practices. We also now have the E-consult service available on our websites homepage, please use this if you require medical attention and are happy to wait a couple of days to be contacted. We endeavour to respond to all patients within 2 working days. 

What do you think? 
Flu vaccination

Please call the surgery to book your annual flu vaccination. At the moment we are offering the jab to over 65’s and children. If you are under 65 and have an underlying condition which means you can have the jab, please call the reception desk and we can look into this for you. 

Covid Booster vaccinations
If you are eligible and would like a COVID booster vaccination please call the following number and one will be arranged for you, please note we do not arrange these in the surgery:

0208 124 0333

Prescriptions
We are currently asking for all prescription requests to come to us via our website or via Patient Access. We would like to offer a gentle reminder that all prescription requests take up to 48 hours to process and thank our patients for their understanding on this matter. 

Online Registrations

We are currently in the process of transferring all of our registrations onto the electronic system. We ask that all of our registrations are submitted via the practice website to help us streamline this system.  Please note that there is now an updated postcode checker on our website so that you can check if your postcode falls within our catchment area before you attempt registration. 
Staff News

There have been some changes to the Patient Services team, we have a few new members of staff, as we’re sure you’ve noticed by now, and we ask you to give them a warm welcome.  
Returning GP’s
Dr North will be returning to the practice in November and will be holding a virtual clinic on selected days.
